
 
 
 
 
 
 
April 2015 
 

 
Dear January Graduate-Class of 2015: 
 
We would like to be sure as “January Graduates” that you have the necessary information regarding “Senior 
Sequence Day,” Friday, May 29, 2015, and Prom, Friday, June 5, 2015.  
 
PROM – Friday, June 5, 2015 
Prom will be held on Friday, June 5th at Museum of Science and Industry, Chicago.   Tickets are $260.00 per 
couple, $130.00 per single. You will sign up for the bus when you purchase your ticket.  Tickets will be on sale 
starting May 18st through May 29th in the Bookstore and only cash, Visa or Master Card will be accepted for 
payment.  The ticket prices include the cost of bus transportation to and from Prom.  Only those students using our 
transportation will be allowed to attend Prom.  You can not drive or use your own transportation to Prom this 
year.  Busses will begin leaving for Prom at 5 PM, and will return back to school at approximately 2 AM.  The 
Bookstore hours are from 7:30 a.m. to 3:15 p.m. daily.  Please enter the building at door #1, (under the canopy) sign 
in and wear a visitor sticker to proceed to the Bookstore.  In order to purchase tickets you must have the enclosed 
parental consent form completed and with you at the time of purchase.  No tickets will be sold after May 29, 2015. 
 
SENIOR BREAKFAST – Friday, May 29, 2015 
Senior Breakfast will be held at Venuti’s Banquet Hall on Friday, May 29, 2015.  Tickets are $12.00 this year; you 
must have a code of conduct form signed to pick up your ticket.  Please find the form enclosed.  Tickets will be 
available starting May 11th through May 22nd, also in the Bookstore (please see the PROM information above for the 
hours and procedure to the Bookstore).  You will be transported by bus to Venuti’s after graduation practice (see 
below for more information); students cannot drive.  Class awards will be given at Venuti’s.  Please be reminded that 
Senior Breakfast is a dress-up affair.  Dressing appropriately is of utmost importance. Casual dress such as jeans, 
athletic shoes, shorts, T-shirts, halters, etc. are NOT considered appropriate, and students wearing any of these items 
will NOT be admitted to the Senior Breakfast or participate in any Senior Sequence activities.  During Senior 
Sequence we will also be showing the senior video; if you have any pictures to submit, please post them on Facebook 
@ Addison Trail Class of 2015. 
 

 GRADUATION REHEARSAL – Friday, May 29, 2015 
Graduation rehearsal will be held in the auditorium and gymnasium BEFORE the senior breakfast on Friday, May 
29, 2015.   We will begin promptly at 7:45 in the auditorium.  Caps and gowns will be distributed after the 
breakfast at Addison Trail.  Seating assignments will be posted in the Commons and the student cafeteria one week 
prior to the graduation practice.  Please check the listing before coming to practice so you will know where you are 
to be seated.   
 
More information regarding the Graduation ceremony on Sunday, June 7, 2015 at 3:00 p.m. is forthcoming.  If you 
have any questions please call Mrs. Fedorchuk at 628-3304, and she will be happy to assist you. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Adam Cibulka 
Principal 
 

 


